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PEDDER INDUSTRIAL COMPANY LIMITED
c/o Room No,407 Pedder Building,
Pedder Street, Hong Kong,

25th April, 1963,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
236, Alexandra House,
HONG KONG.

For the Attention of Mr, James A, Andersoen,

Dear Sirs,

S.S. "JOHORE BAHRU" ~ Renewal of Chain Cable

We refer to your letter of 9th January addressed to
Great Southern Steamship Co., on the above subject, copy of which
was eventually passed on to us by you for reply as a result of
transferring of general agency of the subject vessel to this
Company,

We now wish to confirm to you that the matter has been
passed on to the Owners for their comments and we shall inform
you when the same is received from the Owneps., However, we
understand from the ex general agents at Hong Kong that the
Owners had requested them to locate the chain cable for renewal,
but so far to the moment no suitable one is obtainable by them,

Yours faithfully
PEDDER INDUSTRIAL COMPANY LIMITED
As Agents

Robert Sun
Sub=Manager,
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